
Organised sport has many physical, developmental, psychological, and social benefits for young 

people. Playing sport helps build resilience and develop many of the social skills they will need in life. 

The St Pius X College, Chatswood Rugby Club is preparing for its Annual Supporters Dinner to 
be held on Saturday, 22 July. 

This is a key event for the Rugby Club and is the main fundraising activity for the year.  Our Rugby 

Committee members aim to raise significant funds to support our schoolboys during their rugby 

season.  

Every donation helps! With your contribution, we can achieve so much.  It doesn’t matter the size of 

your donation; we appreciate your support. 

Donations help us budget for many expenses throughout the season, including: 

• Year 7 Rugby ‘Taster’ which encourages new students to get involved with playing school rugby.

• Contribution to a pre-season Training Camp.

• Access to external professional coaching to build and strengthen skills.

• Accreditation and training costs for Junior Rugby referees.

• Capacity to film and conduct detailed analysis of matches to provide valuable feedback and
learnings to players.

• Senior College Rugby Training Jerseys.

• Contribution to the Opens Gold Coast Tour Kit.

• Touring Kit and expense contribution for Prep Firsts for TAS Armidale Tour.

• Provision of a Physio to travel with teams on overseas tours.

• Touring Kit for overseas tours.

There are benefits of donating to this Event: 

• Signage opportunities during the event to promote your business.*

• Recognition of your business as a contributor in our printed flyers which will be available at the
event or via our direct marketing links to the event.

We can also be discreet if you would like to contribute but remain anonymous. 

How can you contribute? 

You have been contacted by one of our Committee Members, who will manage your donation. 

Questions? 

If you have any questions, please email the SPX Rugby Supporters Committee 

spxrugby@gmail.com. 

We thank you for considering our request to contribute to this event, which supports our young men in 

their love of sport and fitness. 

*Signage to be provided by the provider.  We ask for you to work with the Committee to organise the drop-off and

pick-up of your signage around the event date.
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